
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 7/23/2012 2:09:26 PM
To: 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Meeting to discuss encroachment followup 

Sunil

You will recall that when jane, shilpa and I met with you, Mike, and Julie to discuss encroachment issues, we 
agreed to a followup meeting in late July. I have been trying to get that scheduled through Aaron and Julie for the 
past few weeks. Aaron told sally today that julie is available on July 30 at 10 am. Could you make that time too? 
And should mike be there as well? Please advise. Nothing is set yet on julie's calendar, but we'd like to get a date 
firmed up.
Thanks
Laura
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